
Richard A. Finnigan 

(360) 956-7001 

rickfrnn@localaccess. com 

Richard Finnigan 
2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW 

Olympia, Washington 98512 

February 23, 2021 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
PO Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 

Re: UM 2136- Supplement to Application 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candaces@localaccess. com 

The purpose of this letter it to withdraw the Supplement to the Application that was filed 
in the above referenced docket on February 22, 2020. 

RAF/cs 

cc: Client (via e-mail) 
Jon Cray (via e-mail) 


